CHELMSFORD AMATEUR RADIO SOCIETY
Newsletter No. 68

Meetings

The next Club meeting of the Society will take place on
Tuesdey, 7th September at the Marconi College, Arbour Lane,
Chelmsford, commencing at 19:30.

Tom Carter G3VCF, has called this meeting "Chairman's Folly"
but we believe the evening will be enjoyable and informative for
those with questions in the wide ranging subject of amateur radio.

The. next Committee Meeting will take place on Wednesday,
22nd September, in the saloon bar of the "Wheatsheaf', New Street,
Chelmsford, commencing at 19:30,

Raffle.

A selection of tools will be provided (Desirable goodies for
your Winter constructional jobs - see Editorial),

DF News

The following Club event results are listed for record purposes:-

Date Position Call Sign Time
20.6.71 1 G3KPJ 56 mins

2 I. Butson 1=7

3 G5IX 1-9

L G8BPS 2-32

5 G3BGO 2-52

6 G3EHZ 2-56

Hidden station G3WMM/P at Pattiswick Green, map reference TL817247

11.7.71 1 G3WMM 38 mins

2 G30ZF 1-14

3 G3KPJ 1-18

L G300G 1-23

5 G5IX 1-59

6 G8BPS 2-02

Hidden station G3EDM/P at Danbury Comnon,

The Club event arranged for 22nd August was cancelled because it

clashed with a Vange Club contest, Intending participants were

requested to attend the Vange event, brief details and results of
which are as follows:-

Date Position Call Sign Time

22,8, 71 1 G3YOA 32 mins
2 G3WMM 41 mins
3 G3KPJ 43 mins

Fifteen teams took part: +the hidden station was located at
Hanningfield,

The next local event will be held on Sunday 12th September, details
of which will be released at the next Club meeting,

N,B., Remember to keep October free - the Mid-Essex Trophy event,

Con";/.c--.-..



EXCHANGE AND MART

Wanted: - TH233 Tony Dix, G5IX
VP33 26 Queens Road,
HLA33DD o CHELMSFORD
PEN383 CM2 6HA
U403

Editorial

Home Constructed Equipment ~ In February 1971, the Committee
agreed to sponsor a constructional competition, with suitable
prizes, to be judged annually in May. Now that Autumn is with
us it is time to consider a project for the Winter,

RAE - The Committee would be pleased to know of any mesber who
has recently passed the RAE and/or obtained a licence,

Exchange and Mart - There is always space available for this
service to members; the success rate is quite high, incidentally,

If you have anythlng to sell or require any particular item, please
contact the Editor,

73's

John Greenwood G3KRZ
Honorary Editor.

6, Long Brandocks
CHEIMSFORD, CM1 3LT

Telephone: Writtle 723



